
Beaches of LCSD still closed (2)

Attention TV/radio announcers:
 
Please broadcast the following as soon as possible:
 
     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD) announced today
(July 26) that in view of the latest situation of COVID-19, all gazetted
beaches of the LCSD have been closed. Showering facilities, changing rooms
and toilets at beaches are also closed. Entering a closed beach is illegal.

     Members of the public should stay at home as much as possible during the
epidemic. Do not go swimming or sunbathing at closed beaches to prevent
crowds from gathering and reduce the chances of spreading the virus in the
community.
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